
 

 

 

Puma Nation! 

     The Arizona Interscholastic Association has partnered up with the Barrow Neurological 

Institute to produce concussion awareness training for all high school athletes in the state of 

Arizona. The course must be completed immediately to create more awareness regarding 

concussions. The Brainbook course is now a requirement for all student-athletes prior to 

athletic participation. Please contact the Perry High School Athletic Department if you have 

any questions. Thanks in advance for your support and willingness to assist in the process of 

concussion awareness.  

Perry High School Athletic Department 

 

Brainbook Concussion Awareness Course Instructions: 

 

1. Go to Perry High School Homepage;  

http://www.mychandlerschools.org/phs/site/default.asp 

2. Click on the Athletics tab 

3. Click on the Athletic Department link 

4. Click on the Athletic Eligibility Information link 

5. Click on the BrainBook Concussion Course link (top of the page) 

6. Student will go to the Register as Student link and register 

7. Once the student has registered he/she will login in and begin the course 

8. Please note that the; Parent Information, Student Information, and Athletic Director 

Information links are not part of mandatory Brainbook completion requirement. Those links 

are for permission and information regarding extended Brainbook research.  

9. Complete course and print the Brainbook Concussion Course completion certificate 

(Student must score a 80% or above)   

10. Hand in the completed certificate to the Athletic Office. 

 

Brainbook 

Concussion Awareness Course 


